Zed Langston

Please find a better solution to scrubbers. Cruise ships toxic heavy fuel oil exhaust wastewater
should not be directly discharged into the Puget Sound or the Ocean. This is an opportunity for the
cruise sector to combat pollution and find better ways to operate. Please end the dumping of all

scrubber wastes in the Puget Sound and approve amendment #2 to ban scrubbers and find alternate
methods.

Marine ecosystems are important and will be better for all living species if they remain healthy and
free from pollution. Scrubber dumping should not be a solution. I support amendment #2. Thank
you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Zed Langston



